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All Other Heads of the Departments and Government Institutions
Dear Sir/Madam

One year Master’s Scholarship Program with KDI School of Public and
Management in the Republic of Korea — Spring 2020

The Colombo Plan Secretariat has invited nominations from eligible government
officials for the KDI School of Public Policy and Management in the Republic of Korea
has invited applications for one year Master’s Programs on Public Policy and
Management for the spring 2020. Application guidelines can be downloaded from KDI

website http://admissions.kdischool.ac.kr/

Therefore, you are kindly requested to circulate this letter among the all agencies which
are coming under the preview of your Ministry and encourage all qualified officials to
apply online by using the website http://apply.kdischool.ac.kr/ on or before 01 October
2019 and send us hard copies including the following documents with the

recommendation of the line Ministry for future requirements.

1. 3 Copies of the online Application Form

2. Duly filled ERD Form 2 (original only. It can be download from

www.erd.gov.lk)

3. Copy of the Passport
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Your early response in this regard is highly appreciated.

Yours faithfully

L.A.Y. Darshani De Silva
Director / TA Division

for Director General
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